
For children with special needs and disabilities and their siblings 

 

This is just a short newsletter to cover March.  The Easter play scheme will 
follow perhaps in the second or third week of March.  We have held back 
because we would really like to do some larger groups and outdoor 
activities over Easter.  At the time I am writing this we have no idea when 

lockdown will be lifted so it seems prudent to wait and see what opens up and what we are 
allowed to do.  Wouldn’t it be lovely to think we can do some larger group stuff and go 
out and about again?  We can tell how much effect this has had on the children, we have 
noticed increased anxiety in so many of them.  I am going to say bookings day is the 1st 
March.  Claire will allocate on this day so requests in by Sunday 28th please.  Around 
half of the membership decided not to access us over February, even so once again it’s 
likely that places will be in high demand. On the morning sessions there are places for 
Staffordshire children, but there will also be places for LUP membership families as well.  
Just request what you want and Claire will confirm places.  Everybody has been really 
good about the Covid protocols and made it nice and easy to implement everything.  Just 
remember to tell us if somebody is unwell or if you can’t make it for whatever reason.   I 
am expecting to restart the parents group once the children go back to school after Easter.  

On 27th February we were due to go Paintballing.  The 

company delayed their opening after winter because of Covid, 
so the activity got postponed.  We have booked Albrigton moat 
as an alternative to go fishing instead.  10:30am start.  
There are whole family places available on this activity and a 
small number of unaccompanied places.  Let Us Play staff 
will be present.  We expect most families will support their 
own children.  The building and toilets will be open as normal 
but you will need to bring your own drinks and 
refreshments.  Sessions finishes at 2:30pm.  Bait and rods 
supplied.  Will take place whatever the weather.  
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Saturday 13th March 
St Patricks Day Celebration 

2 sessions 
9:30 – 12:30 extra places for Staffordshire 

children 
& 

1:30 – 4:30 
LUP office 

7 Shaw Park Business Village 
WV10 9LE 

 

5 – 19 years 
 

A craft session full of shamrocks and pixies.   
 

1:1 place on each session 

 

 
Saturday 20th March 2021 
Iced Buns and Mosaic 

2 sessions 
9:15 – 12:30 places for Staffordshire 

children 
& 

1:15 – 4:30 
 

LUP office 
7 Shaw Park Business Village 

WV10 9LE 
 

 

 
5 – 19 years 

Please note the start and finish times of this 
session.  The buns need about an hour to 
prove so we just need a little bit of extra 

time.  
1:1 place on each session 

 

 

 

Saturday 27th March 2021 
Rabbits  

2 sessions 
9:30 – 12:30  

(Places for Staffordshire children) 
& 1:30  – 4:30 

LUP office 
7 Shaw Park Business Village 

WV10 9LE 
 

5 – 19 years 
 

Easter themed crafting.  Lots of bunny 
activities.  The Easter bunny might just be 
leaving little deposits 
everywhere as well !! 

Snacks available 
1:1 place on each 

session 
 
 

 


